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Dear Friends, 
 
Greetings to you and yours! 
We hope & pray that things are great at your home.   
 
It has been a while since we have written to keep you updated on the progress of our IDRAHAJE Youth 
Camp project.   
 
Earlier this year, we walked over a new parcel of land, which would also work extremely well as a potential 
building location for IDRAHAJE Youth Camp.  This 80 acre parcel is well liked by us, with 40 acres 
completely cleared for immediate building, and another 40 acres of wood-land for future developments. 
The land is located west of Tawas, MI.  We can get this whole parcel for approximately $150,000. 
 
Our goal is still to have a youth and family camp promoting God, family, courage and the freedoms given to 
us by God and our founding fathers, to help keep America strong and grounded in the United States 
Constitution and The Bill of Rights.   
 
You can help us put a shovel into a piece of property to build IDRAHAJE Youth Camp.   
Please tuck in your best financial gift and return it to us soon.   
We would appreciate any size gift. 
 
For additional information and a whole lot of fun, please visit our website at www.idhjcamp-mi.org 
Any questions, please call 517-242-6515 or 989-895-5773. 
 
Al Stark 
 

  

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  

 
Would you please consider a gift to help build IDHJCamp-MI?  Gift Amount:____________ 
If you would like to help,  send a check to: IDHJCamp-MI  
                     Please send me an  
IDHJCamp-MI / IDRAHAJE Youth Camp       information package 
Al Stark 
306 S. Walnut St., apt 609        All contributions are tax 
Bay City, MI 48706-4983        deductible. 


